
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Subject: Public Notice for 1915(i) State Plan 7/1/2024 Rate Increase 
 
Add’l info: The Maryland Department of Health (the Department) will increase certain provider 
rates, pursuant to Senate Bill 360/House Bill 350 Fiscal Year 2025 Budget (2024).  
 
For dates of service beginning July 1, 2024, the Maryland Medical Assistance reimbursement 
rates for the 1915(i) Home and Community Based Services Program will increase by 3 percent.  
 
The Department anticipates a fiscal impact of $1,052.03 total funds per year, with 65.60% 
($690.31) coming from federal funds and 34.40% ($361.99) coming from state funds. 
 
For questions about the notice please contact mdh.mabehavioralhealth@maryland.gov. 
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